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PLEASANT TOWNSHIP MEETING

26 June 2023

Meeting was called to order at 7PM by Trustee Lynn Voth, present were Treasurer
Erin Mosiman and Clerk Phil Kimerer.

Residents Present were: John Harder, Jason Schmidt, Drew Strunk, Mike Balzer,
Donald Cherry, Dave Balzer, Chance Harder, Jim Strunk and Greg Brazell.

Issue discussed were road conditions, grading frequency, material placement and
quality of material being utilized and township road maintenance and related
items such as tree trimming and ditch maintenance.

Many ideas and possible solutions were discussed and resident input was greatly
appreciated.

Treasurers Report:

Beg Bal General Fund 52,505.09
Deposits 0
Bills paid 963.52
Ending Bal General Fund 51,541.57
Machine Fund BAL 17,944.43

Next monthly meeting 24 July 2023 at 7PM. Residents welcome and encourage to
attend.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Phil Kimerer

Clerk



